
January 5, 1932

Paul Martin, Eaq. , 
Security Building, 
Windsor, Ontario.

My dear Mr. Martin,

I have your letter of December 31, In which, 
a* President of the Border Cities Branch of The Learue 
of Nations Society in Canada, you do me the honour of 
asking me if I will go to Windsor and speak to the 
members of your Branch at the end of January or early 
in ÿebruary.

I am very sorry, but my engagements for 
January will prevent me from obligating myself to 
make any more addressee for some time td come.

With all rood wishes,

1 am,

Ever yours faithfully,

Principal


